
   
 

    
 

 
    

  
 
 

 
 

     
   

  
 

 
   

 
 
 

   
 

               
              

          
          

 
 

               
        

               
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

            
              

         

Answered Jan 4-‘44 

Boston, Mass 28 1943 
Dec 13 12-M 

Mrs. Gertrude B. Warner 
Osburn Hotel 
Eugene 
Oregon 

John C Ferguson 
c/o Mrs. Luther M. Ferguson 

497 Boylston Street 
Brookline, Massachusetts 

The Devon 
70 West 55th St. 

New York 
July 20, 1944 

My dear Gertrude, 

This is only a short note to tell you that I am expecting to leave tomorrow evening on my 
journey to visit you. According to schedule, I should be in Vancouver a week from this morning. 
My address there will be c/o Mr. John Clyne, 

3738 Angus Drive, but I shall not expect an letter from you unless something unusual 
arises. 

I have sent a suit-case to you by Railway Express and have also sent a parcel of books by post. 
Possibly you may receive these before y arrival. 

I am looking forward with keenness to seeing you and [Michael] very soon. With love to 
you, 

As ever 
John 

Correspondence and Receipts for Purchases Made on Gertrude Bass Warner’s Behalf, Gertrude 
Bass Warner papers, UA 022, Box 05, Folder 03, Special Collections and University Archives, 
University of Oregon Libraries, Eugene, Oregon. Transcribed by Tom Fischer. 


